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Date:     May 10, 2012 

To:     Charles Glaes, Superintendant 
   Steve Goss, Assistant Superintendant  
 
From:    Ric Beers, Director of Transportation 
 
Subject:  Boundary Change on Sprinkle Rd 
 
 
Currently, all addresses on the West side of Sprinkle Road from East V Ave to East TU Ave are in the 
Sunset Lake Elementary attendance area.  I would like to change this to the Indian Lake Elementary 
attendance area. 
 
I am proposing this change because our Sunset Lake bus only goes North on this section of road.  That 
means any students who attend Sunset Elementary must cross to board the bus.  On the other hand, our 
Indian Lake Elementary bus goes south through that area making it possible to pick up door side.  I am 
not suggesting that we move current Sunset Elementary Students to Indian Lake (we have one).  I am 
proposing this because we have worked diligently to eliminate crossing elementary students on Sprinkle 
Road as a safety precaution.  Our current student will be a fifth grader next year; after that, we will have 
no elementary students crossing Sprinkle Road. 
 
 

                

 


